Fayette  County
Office of Emergency Management

24 East Main Street 4th Floor * Uniontown, Pennsylvania 15401

Telephone (724) 430-1277  *  Fax (724) 430-1281  *   Website  www.fcema.org
_____________________________________________________________
March 12, 2018
To: Local Emergency Management Coordinators
Re: Upcoming Training

Local Coordinators:
We will be holding a PEMA Initial Damage Assessment training at the Connellsville Airport (HAZMAT Annex) on March 28. There will be two sessions available for your convenience at 1PM and 6PM. We will also be discussing the new PEMA Damage Reporter mobile app.
With the recent rash of severe weather and storms, the importance for all emergency management personnel to be properly prepared to perform damage assessments is more apparent than ever. We strongly encourage you to attend one of these sessions. Please RSVP with the EMA office by phone or email if you plan to attend. Contact Sue Griffith at (724) 430-1277 extension 221 or email sgriffith@fcema.org.
Additionally, we will be holding a National Weather Service SkyWarn training on May 23 at 6:30 PM at the Annex. Please RSVP with the office if you plan to attend. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Thank You,

Roy Shipley
Director, Fayette County Emergency Management Agency

